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Dear family,

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for Sunday Service. Pastor Adonia will be sharing a message on
God's Heart of Salvation during this Christmas season.

We also want to share an update on Sunday Services going forward. In recent weeks, due to a
combination of concern from rising Coronavirus cases, holiday travelling, seasonal sicknesses, and other
factors, attendance at service has been quite low and many of our volunteers are stretched thin. We know
that for those that are coming to Sunday service, this is very valuable opportunity to fellowship and be in
a spiritually uplifting environment once a week, so we have been discussing different options that would
still allow us to continue having regular services but not be overwhelmed or burned out in the process.
The conclusion that we came to is to switch to having services every other week for a while.

This gives us the ability to give our volunteers a break, to do the necessary renovation work on the chapel
floor, and also to lessen the chance that someone could unknowingly pass on the Coronavirus to someone
at church.

For this month, this means that we will be skipping service on the Sundays of December 13th and 27th.
We will have service AND our Christmas Party on December 20th. Thank you for your understanding
and flexibility.

Last week, Pastor Mike gave a message on "Purpose and Vision" especially focusing on finding my

purpose, deepening my vision of other people in my life, and re-establishing our vision for our local
church community! It's all connected! If you missed it, you can watch the recording below.
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